
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December, 2014 

Attention: Senior Class Counselors  

Enclosed, please find applications and a bulletin board flyer for scholarships  
being offered to graduating seniors by the Italian Catholic Federation.  

With your kind permission, we ask that the flyer be posted and the applications 
be made available to interested seniors.  Should additional applications be 
needed, you may make copies of the application.  Black and white copies are 
acceptable.  We also invite you and interested students to go to our Web site 
www.icf.org and download the application and/or flyer.  However, please do not 
hesitate to contact the Italian Catholic Federation Office, at the address or phone 
number listed, for questions, additional applications or to contact the Scholarship 
Committee.   

It is our belief that through your dedication to the education of our young people, 
and our interest in providing financial assistance to graduating seniors entering 
college, together we help our youth meet the challenges of tomorrow.  

Sincerely,  

Deborah Rodondi 
Chairperson, Scholarship Committee  
Committee Members: Jerry Delfino, Robert Dianda, K.S.G., Carmen Kilcullen 
and Karen Rosson 

http://www.icf.org/

